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Breakfast with Santa  
Thank you to everyone for making this such an enormous success again.  With your generosity 

and support, we raised over £1200. 

 

The decoration of the Christmas bags this year was amazing  

and the winners were: Foundation Stage - Ava Shepherd;  

KS1 - Jessica Green; Lower KS2 - Henry Fulcher; and  

Upper KS2 - Abbie Chapman. 

 

Thank you to everyone that entered the Christmas Quiz Sheet – the winner was Mrs Liz 

Brooks.   

 

Cake and Book Stalls 
Cake stalls are continuing with the next one being Year 5’s which will take place on  

12th January.   

 

Other Cake Stall dates are: 

 

Year 4 - 9th February - this will also include a book stall  

Year 3 - 2nd March 

Year 2 - 27th April   

Year 1 - 11th May 

Reception - 8th June 

Pre-School - 6th July  

 

Spring Disco 
Your children are invited to let their hair down and show off their dancing skills on  

2nd February, when prizes will be presented to the two best dancers at each disco.   

 

Tickets cost £1.50 and will be on sale from 22nd January at the School Office. 

 

5:30 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. - Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 

6:45 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. - Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 

It would be helpful if children attending the later disco did not arrive at 

school before 6:40 p.m. to enable the hall to be cleared from the earlier  

disco and to avoid any congestion. 

 

http://gsouto-digitalteacher.blogspot.com/2014/04/international-childrens-book-day-in.html
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/4.0/


Snacks will be available, so if you could supply your child with small change (a maximum of £1), 

either in a named purse or envelope, it would be much appreciated. 

 

Please be aware that due to safety and security reasons, parents will be unable to stay for 

the disco, unless they are helping.  There will be refreshments provided, at a small cost, for 

those parents who wish to wait in the Year 6 classroom. 

 

Mother’s Day Shop 
Our popular Mother’s Day shop will be held on the afternoon of  

Friday 9th March.  If you have any unwanted Christmas gifts, we would  

be grateful for donations.  Further information on this event will be  

circulated nearer the time.   

 

Easter Bingo  
Last year this was very popular, and the children and family had great fun, so this year we 

are holding it again on 28th March.  Tickets will be available for £1 per book from the School 

Office from 12th March. 

      

Film Night 
Our next film night will be held on 22nd May.  Tickets will be on sale at a cost of £2 each, 

available from the School Office from 7th May – this will include the cost of a snack.  

 

 

Bag2School 
Do you need to create some space in your wardrobe?  

This is another chance for you to help the LWSA by simply giving us your  

unwanted clothes, hats, belts and shoes!  It is as easy as that!  The next collection date is 

Thursday 19th April.  More information, plus bag, will follow nearer the time.  

 

Next LWSA Meeting 
You are welcome to join us at our next meeting to be held on 7th March in the Staffroom at 

7:00p.m.   

 

Thank you for your continued support. Any offers of help for any event would be greatly 

appreciated.  Please let us know or leave your contact details with Mrs Clarke in the School 

Office.  

 

Please support our funds with Easy Fundraising - it is simple to use and is free: 

http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk  

http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/

